
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, AUGUST 13, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A COMMON STATEMENT I’VE HEARD FROM MANY OF OUR LISTENERS IS THAT THEY 

HAVE REALLY MISSED THE CONCERTS WE NORMALLY SPONSOR. WELL, TODAY, I’M 

GOING TO TALK ABOUT SOME CONCERT OPPORTUNITIES TAKING PLACE NEXT WEEK IN 

OUR LISTENING AREA FEATURING ARTISTS HEARD ON WRVM ON A REGULAR BASIS. 

I’LL START WITH THE ARTISTS, BLAKE & JENNA BOLERJACK. THEY HAVE 3 CONCERTS IN 

OUR AREA THIS COMING WEEKEND. THIS SATURDAY EVENING THEY WILL BE SINGING 

AT THE CUP O’ JOY IN GREEN BAY AT THE CUP’S NEW LOCATION, 525 N. Taylor St, 

LOCATED JUST NORTH OF FLEET FARM. THAT CONCERT BEGINS AT 7:30 PM.  

SUNDAY MORNING AT 10:00 AM, THEY ARE AT THE CORNERSTONE ASSEMBLY OF GOD 

CHURCH IN ATHELSTANE AT THE CORNER OF COUNTY RD A & COUNTY RD C. AND 

SUNDAY EVENING AT 4:30 PM, THE BOLERJACKS ARE SINGING AT GROVER COMMUNITY 

CHURCH, N2477 CHURCH RD IN PESHTIGO.  

ALSO APPEARING AT NUMEROUS PLACES STARTING THIS COMING SUNDAY IS THE MARK 

DUBBELD FAMILY. SUNDAY MORNING THEY ARE SINGING IN THE PARK AT WHITE LAKE 

AS PART OF THE FOUR CORNERS ASSEMBLY OF GOD’S ANNUAL SERVICE IN THE PARK. 

THAT STARTS AT 10:30 AM. TUESDAY EVENING AT 6:30, THE MARK DUBBELD FAMILY IS 

IN PEMBINE AT THE NORTHWOODS CHAPEL LOCATED AT THE CORNER OF HWY 141 AND 

COUNTY RD L. THURSDAY EVENING AT 7:00 PM, THE DUBBELDS ARE AT THE COUNTRY 

BIBLE CHURCH LOCATED AT E2179 STATE HWY 54 IN CASCO. SATURDAY EVENING AT 7:30 

THEY ARE THE CUP O’ JOY’S NEW LOCATION, 525 N TAYLOR IN GREEN BAY. 

ON SUNDAY THE 23RD, AT 10:30 AM, THEY ARE SINGING AT GROVER COMMUNITY CHURCH 

IN PESHTIGO. AND THEN SUNDAY EVENING AT 6:00 PM THEY JOIN WITH DON SHIRE FOR 

DON’S ANNUAL CONCERT TO RAISE FUNDS IN SUPPORT OF HIS WIDOWS MINISTRY IN 

INDIA. THAT TAKES PLACE AT RIVERVIEW ALLIANCE CHURCH, 628 N MAIN ST. IN 

OCONTO FALLS. 

ALL CONCERTS ARE ON A FREEWILL OFFERING BASIS. THESE ARE EXCELLENT GROUPS 

AND I ENCOURAGE YOU TO GET OUT TO SUPPORT THEIR MUSIC MINISTRY DURING WHAT 

HAS BEEN A VERY DIFFICULT YEAR FOR ALL SINGING GROUPS. YOU CAN FIND ALL OF 

THIS INFORMATION ON OUR WEBSITE’S COMMUNITY CALENDAR AT WRVM.ORG. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


